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Subject: Tracking the Resource Questions on SAR/LIN for Food Stamp Cases 

Should CAOs continue to track question #8 on the SAR/LIN form for food stamp cases 
with the implementation of Expanded Categorical Eligibility (OPS Memo 080905). 

Response By: Division of Federal Programs Date:10/28/08

Yes, but only for those households that are not categorically eligible. With the 
implementation of Expanded Categorical Eligibility for Food Stamp Households (OPS 
Memo 080905), most households do not require a resource review/determination.  

Tracking of question #8 should be completed as follows: 

· For households that are Categorically Eligible, track 
question #8 as complete. 

· For households that are not Categorically Eligible, track 
question #8 as incomplete if the resource or verification is 
not provided.  
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